PROJECTED COST SAVINGS WORKGROUP
INSTITUTIONAL VS. COMMUNITY BASED CARE
Commission on Nonprofit Health and Human Services
February 25, 2011

Meeting Minutes

Attendance:	Barry Kasdan (Co-chair), Michael Purcaro (Co-chair), Lisa Mazzeo, Pamela Fields, Donna Grant, Claudette Beaulieu, Julia Wilcox 

Absent:  	Melanie Sparks, David Pickus, Jessica Sacilowski, Heather Gates, Peter Mason,

Notes:  Michael Purcaro

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION

	February 4, 2011 meeting minutes
	Minutes were approved.

	Data Analysis
	Reviewed the detailed fiscal data spreadsheet submitted from DCF.  Caveats were discussed.  The workgroup also discussed recommendations that are to be included in the draft report.

	Next Steps
	The Co-Chairs will prepare a Draft Workgroup Report and e-mail it to the workgroup for comment before the March 8, 2011 Commission meeting.



